
OFFICE ORDER 
CIR/NPS/2023-24/27 
 
Date : 28.06.2023 
 
Subject: Reopening of School 
 
Dear Students/Parents, 
Greetings!! 
 
- The school will reopen for the students for regular school from 3rd July 2023. 
 
- All the parents are requested to send their wards to school in proper school 
uniform and with all the books and notebooks as per the school timetable. 
 
-  Parents who avail school transport can contact the bus drivers for  the 
timings of transport. 
 
- Furthermore, the Periodic Assessments which were scheduled from 5th July 
are hereby postponed due to official reasons. 
 
- The parents are requested to submit the pending dues before the reopening 
of school. 
 
Regards 
Noida Public School 


